
 

NOTICE OF ELECTIONS – REVISED  

May 9th, 2023 

PCC Members, 

The 2023 PCC nominations and subsequent elections will take place via electronic means. 

Board of Directors seats will be open to Tier 1 members in good standing. 

The following Board seats are up for election in 2023: 

 Alberta 

 Newfoundland 

 New Brunswick 

 Quebec 

 Ontario 

The following Executive positions are up for election in 2023: 

 Vice-President 

 ¨President  

 

Nominations will open Monday May 29th at 8:00 a.m. EST. More details will be provided shortly on how 

to nominate an individual and how to access our voting software. 

Should you have any questions please contact Kelly Nash, Executive Director at (403) 463-1210 or 

kellynash@paramedicchiefs.com 

 

 


